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CLCSD comments for CPN-21-052:

We have received Preliminary Overall Plans and a Preliminary Engineers Report for the project.  The developer has
conducted the required flow study to analyze impacts to the downstream sewer and appurtenances and to determine
if adequate capacity exists for the proposed project.  We are awaiting the engineer's flow study report.

The submitted plans and report are in the queue for review and comments will be provided to the developer's
engineer upon completion of said review.  We have had discussions with the developer and his engineer since
January, and they are aware that the development will require the creation of a sewer district extension.  The district
extension process may coincide with the development of plans as well as project construction.

John D. Braun
Junior Engineer, CLCSD

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48
Canandaigua, New York  14424
(585) 396-4049
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